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Modernization:  Attention All Providers:  Include Claims 

Adjustment Reason Codes on Claims 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid 

Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  As you prepare for the new MMIS, please 

be advised that when you submit Third Party Liability (TPL) and Medicare (Crossover) claims 

through the Provider Web Portal and Electronic Data Interchange (EDI), Claims Adjustment Reason Codes 

(CARCs) and amounts will need to be included in your claim submission.  CARCs communicate a reason for 

a payment adjustment that describes why a claim or service was paid differently than it was billed. 

The Electronic Verification System (EVS) User Manual Chapter 3 Claims will be updated on the Nevada 

Medicaid website in January 2019 with instructions for billing with CARCs.   

 

 


